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06/08/2024  18:57:022024/2695/P INT Alok and Radhika 

Verma

We Alok and Radhika Verma are residents at 63c Parliament.Hill The property at 58 Parliament Hill is directly 

in front of our property. The plans to build another  level directly affects our privacy and light. House 58 already 

has created somewhat of a fortress at the level of the 3rd floor which i have objected to previously. This is a 

conservation area and we are supposed to preserve the external look and feel of these fine Victorian 

properties. From our loft conversion level we had light  through the gaps at the roof top level which house 58 

has surreptitiously blocked in the past i guess in preparation for making this planning application. 

We also are unhappy with the 6 months of disruption this major building project is likely to take. 

The height and solid structure envisaged affects the look and feel of a corner property in a conservation area, 

our access to light. It also affects our privacy and will create a spate of unchecked development. When we 

converted our loft in 1993 we were reluctant and persuaded to avoid changing the facade / front facing of the 

property at 63 Parliament Hill. We wish to strongly object to this extension from being permitted by Camden 

Planning.

Thanks 

Alok and Radhika Verma ( 63c Parliament Hill NW3 2TB)
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